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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter – 9th March 2018
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for using their ‘Co-operation’.  Well done to the following children:

Reception: Kailum Dodds   Year 1: Isabella Robson      Year 2: Lacey Powell       Year 3: Zachery Pearson 
     
Year 4: Abbie Landells
Year 5: Lauren Sheperia

Year 6: Alisha Armstrong
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 3 for best attendance this week! 
***NSPCC free online safety workshop for parents and carers – new date***
We would like to invite all parents, carers or family members to a free online safety workshop at Portobello Primary at 2.15pm on Tuesday 22nd March. The content covered in the workshop is aimed at adults and delivered by O2 NSPCC representatives. The hour-long workshop will help parents, carers and other adults understand their child’s online world, build confidence to have those important conversations that can help keep children safe online and help you know where to go for help and advice. Book your place with Mrs Huntley.
Extreme Photo Competition
Thank you to everyone who entered our Extreme Photo Competition.  The photographs were brilliant!  We will have them all   on display at our Easter Fair.    All the winners (see below) will receive a £5 book voucher to use at our Book Fair next week.
Reception Class
George Best   Year 1 Scarlett Grey    Year 2 Sophie Roberts   Year 3 Adam Tariq

Year 4 Fern Carr    Year 5 Lewis Topping and Lauren Sheperia    Year 6 No photos received
PIC meeting
The next PIC meeting takes place on Monday 12th March at 4.45pm.  Your representatives are:

	Staff 
	Class 
	PIC member 
	PIC member 

	Mrs Huntley
	Reception
	Claire Wilkins 
	

	Mrs Humphrey 
	Year 1 
	Michelle Grey
	

	
	Year 2
	Lee-Ann White
	Lisa Best

	Mrs Symons 
	Year 3 
	Nazia Tariq
	Hayley Gray

	
	Year 4
	Vicky Butler
	

	
	Year 5
	Angele Gibson
	Lucy Sheperia

	
	Year 6
	
	


Girls Football Team 

Birtley Town Juniors are looking to put together a girl’s football team; we want girls from Year 4 & 5. All coaches are fully FA qualified and enhanced DBS checked. No day has been decided for training as of yet we are looking for interest first. Anyone interested in the chance to join a great club please contact Martin Larner (club secretary) on 07712 563692
Important Dates 

3.30pm – 4pm Monday 12th March – Thursday 15th March – BOOK FAIR rescheduled in school

Tuesday 13th March – Year 4 visit to Sunderland Winter Gardens 
Monday 19th March – Hoopstarz Day

Friday 23 March – Easter Fair 2.30pm

Wednesday 28 March – Children break up for Easter Holidays

Thursday 29 March – Staff Training Day

Monday 16 April – school opens
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